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PORT BLAIR

Sub: Arrangement of Special boat to Strait Island for the site
inspection - Reg.

Sir,

The Chief Engineer-CumﬁSecretary(PWD] , alongwith the
Superintending Engineer, CC-1, Executive Engineer, CD-I, APWD, Port Blair
and other Senior Officers of APWD have proposed to visit Strait Island for
inspection of the ongoing works on 27-05-2010. The team will be
proceeding from Port Blair at 9.00 AM on 27-05-2010 and will return back
to Port Blair via Havelock either on the same day or next day subject to the

Hence, it is requested that the boat (M.V Shompen) may be provided
for the above purpose and confirm the availability of ship well in advance
for making arrangement.

Yours laithfully

)

E.O to 1ef Engineer
Copy to:-

L. The Director of Shipping Service, Port Blair for kind information.

2. The Superintending Engineer, Construction Circle No. 1 for
information.

3. The Executive Engineer, Construction Division No.1 for information
and necessary action- _

4. The Assistant Engincer, Havelock for information and necessary

action. /

E.O to Chief Engineer




